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Scuba Equipment Care and Maintenance
‘New Frontiers in Marine Tourism’ is the first book of
this kind to address and analyse this burgeoning
tourism sector comprehensively. By integrating
aspects such as the sustainability, safety, education,
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experiences and management of diving tourism the
text highlights a variety of pressing topics related to
the management of diving tourism, including: *
different types of diving locations and their particular
characteristics and the geographical distribution of
dive locations * the growth and economic significance
of diving tourism in destinations worldwide * different
motivations and typologies of diving tourists, their
learning behaviour, knowledge of marine
environments, and their interaction with flora and
fauna. * diver satisfaction, attitudes and preferences,
education and interpretation, and compliance with
regulations * environmental impacts, and aspects of
risk and health.

Medicare & You Handbook 2020
Into the Planet
Now available in ePub format. The new, full-color
Rough Guide to Ecuador and the Galápagos Islands is
the definitive travel guide to this captivating country.
In-depth coverage of Ecuador's incomparable wildlife,
vibrant indigenous cultures, and awe-inspiring
scenery takes you to the most rewarding spots-from
the Amazon rainforest to the heights of the Andes to
glorious, laid-back beach resorts. Stunning color
photography brings the land to life on the pages.
Discover Ecuador's highlights, with expert advice on
exploring the best colonial cities, participating in
ancient festivals, scaling volcanoes and learning
Spanish, straddling the Equator, and swimming with
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turtles, penguins, sea lions, and even sharks. The
guide includes extensive coverage of the capital,
Quito, and the Galápagos Islands, the world's premier
wildlife destination. Easy-to-use maps, reliable advice
on how to get around, and insider reviews of the best
hotels, restaurants, bars, clubs, and shops for all
budgets ensure that you won't miss a thing. Make the
most of your time with The Rough Guide to Ecuador
and the Galápagos Islands.

The Restoration of Borobudur
Discusses accommodations, dining, transportation,
and historic sights in the Caribbean region, along with
information on trip planning, nightlife, and shopping.

The Essentials of Cave Diving
This is the first book to span the depth between
traditional sport diving editions and the complex
medical/commercial texts. It provides a balanced view
of the fascinations and hazards of deep diving
through extensive factual development of its
technical chapters.

Sensory Evaluation
This scuba diving logbook is a cool gift for men and
women! Surprise your favorite diver with this clear
and easy to use dive log book with the info you really
need. Perfect traveler mini size 6x9" to carry
everywhere. Meets official standard for certification
and logging your dives for recreational and
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professional purposes. Logbook 6x9 inches in size,
120 dives Interior: Date Dive number Country
Location Comments Dive Time Depth Weight Suit
Stamp

The Rough Guide to Ecuador & the
Galápagos Islands
Fodor's Caribbean 2013
Deep Diving
Fodor's Caribbean 2014 ebook edition covers almost
50 destinations in the Caribbean, from the Dominican
Republic and Trinidad & Tobago, to Turks & Caicos
and even Montserrat. The guide reviews the best each
island has to offer, including activities, resorts,
restaurants, nightspots, shops, and more. This guide
is a complete planning tool that will help travelers put
together the perfect trip to an island paradise.
Competitive Advantage: Fodor's Caribbean 2014 is
the only comprehensive, full-color ebook guide to the
region that is published and updated annually.
Expanded Coverage: The Caribbean is ever-changing,
and this edition includes new resorts, restaurants,
sports and activity outfitters, and attractions.
Indispensable Trip Planning Tools: An island finder
helps travelrs choose the perfect Caribbean
destination. Each chapter opens with four pages that
include an island map, the top reasons to go, and
other essential information to help visitors plan their
Page 4/22

Where To Download Padi Instructor Manual 2013
English Dive Careers
time effectively. Discerning Recommendations:
Fodor's Caribbean 2014 offers savvy advice and
recommendations from local writers to help travelers
make the most of their time. Fodor's Choice
designates our best picks, from hotels to nightlife.
"Word of Mouth" quotes from fellow travelers provide
valuable insights. ABOUT FODOR'S AUTHORS: Each
Fodor's Travel Guide is researched and written by
local experts.

Scuba Diving and Snorkeling For
Dummies
Taking you to places no one has ever gone before,
and blending memoir, adventure, and science, Into
the Planet is a riveting account of one of the most
dangerous yet exhilarating pursuits in the world:
diving to the centre of the earth. "If I die, it will be in
the most glorious place that nobody has ever seen."
As one of the most celebrated cave divers in the
world, Jill Heinerth has seen the planet in a way
almost no one has. In a workday, she might swim
below your home, through conduits in volcanoes or
cracks in the world's largest iceberg. She's an
explorer, a scientist's eyes and hands
underwater—discovering new species and examining
our finite freshwater reserves—and a filmmaker
documenting the wonders of underwater life. Often
the lone woman in a male-dominated domain, she
tests the limits of human endurance at every tight
turn, risking her life with each mission. To not only
survive in this world but excel, Jill has had to learn
how to master self-doubt like no other. With gripping
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storytelling that radiates intimacy, Into the Planet will
transport you deep into the most exquisite,
untouched corners of the earth, where fear must be
reconciled and the innermost parts of the human
condition are revealed.

Scuba Diving Safety
This book explores Shaolin Chin Na by presenting 150
techniques with detailed instructions for teaching
yourself.

Diving Physiology in Plain English
If you do not yet scuba dive but are thinking of
learning, then Scuba Fundamental - Start Diving the
Right Way is for you. It takes you from the germ of
the idea that you might like to try scuba diving up to
the point where you have done around 20 dives. This
is not your standard how-to scuba diving manual. It is
very different. The purpose of Scuba Fundamental is
not to teach you how to dive. A dive instructor will do
that. But this book will make the learning process
much easier. It will help you make the right choices
and avoid the pitfalls that await new and uninformed
divers coming into the sport.It will also set you well on
the road to becoming a capable and competent
lifelong diver. Scuba Fundamental tells you how to
make sure you are prepared for a scuba diving course
and what a good beginners course should entail. It
tells you how to choose a good instructor, how to
decide which operators to dive with after you have
finished your course and what sort of dives you
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should be doing when you first start diving. You will
learn the many ways in which diving will change your
life and also acquire some extremely valuable advice
on the etiquette involved in the sport. Throughout the
book and especially in the chapter "It Happened to
Me" you will be entertained, educated and
encouraged by anecdotes from people who are now
experienced divers but were once beginners too.
There is also an entire section devoted to diving
safety, much of which covers vitally important
aspects of scuba diving that standard training
manuals don't emphasise enough or even leave out
completely. The book's message is: start scuba diving
the right way and you will be relaxed and ready for
the adventure. You will have more fun, make fewer
mistakes and be confident in the fact that you are
well informed, have made the best choices and have
spent your money wisely. Scuba Fundamental is a
unique, reliable and essential guide: one that you can
trust completely and follow during this formative
phase of your scuba diving life. "I wish I had had this
book to read when I learned to dive. I remember
being totally confused." Robin Yao, Executive Editor,
EZDIVE magazine "This is the book divers should give
to friends when they say they want to learn to scuba
dive." Ian Thomas, Scuba Instructor Trainer

Diving Equipment
For millions of Americans, diving offers the chance to
get away from everyday life and enter a world of
stunning natural beauty and fascinating complexity.
And getting started is a breeze! Anyone can learn to
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dive safely and explore the world’s wondrous oceans
– all it takes is a little training and basic equipment.
Scuba Diving & Snorkeling For Dummies presents all
the fundamentals for anyone interested in getting
dive certified or just looking for good snorkeling while
on vacation. Written by PADI-Certified diver John
Newman, this friendly guide covers everything you
need to know to: Get certified Plan a great diving trip
Save money on equipment Dive or snorkel safely This
user-friendly guide starts by helping you evaluate
your underwater skills and walking you step by step
through a typical certification program. Once you're
certified, it helps you pick a dive site, purchase and
set up your equipment, and take care of any fears you
might have. Then you'll discover what to expect on
your first dive – from which creatures are dangerous
to how to protect fragile sea life. Scuba Diving &
Snorkeling For Dummies also covers these topics and
more: Free diving Special breathing techniques
Emergency procedures How to avoid the bends
Handling dive anxiety The physics and chemistry of
diving Staying healthy on dive trips Ocean
ecosystems Rip tides and tidal waves Ten great dive
destinations In addition to beautiful full-color
photography and all the information you need to plan
a dive trip, the book also includes a handy appendix
of dive organizations and publications, as well as a CDROM sampler from PADI (Professional Association of
Diving Instructors). Whether you're a novice diver or
an old hand, Scuba Diving & Snorkeling For Dummies
is perfect for anyone who wants to see the beauty of
the ocean from a fish's point of view. Note: CDROM/DVD and other supplementary materials are not
included as part of eBook file.
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New Frontiers in Marine Tourism
Open water diver manual
One of the Wall Street Journal's "Six Books to Read
This Winter" The Italian Party by Christina Lynch is a
delicious and sharply funny page-turner about
“innocent” Americans abroad in 1950s Siena "Imagine
Beautiful Ruins plus horses; Toujours Provence with
spies, a mystery and sex. The Italian Party is a fizzy,
page-turning delight that begs for a Campari and
soda!" —Julia Claiborne Johnson, author of Be Frank
With Me "Tremendous fun! Wives with big secrets,
husbands with bigger ones, swirling around a 1950s
Siena teeming with seduction and spycraft." —Chris
Pavone, New York Times bestselling author of The
Travelers and The Expats Newly married, Scottie and
Michael are seduced by Tuscany's famous beauty. But
the secrets they are keeping from each other force
them beneath the splendid surface to a more complex
view of ltaly, America and each other. When Scottie’s
Italian teacher—a teenager with secrets of his
own—disappears, her search for him leads her to
discover other, darker truths about herself, her
husband and her country. Michael’s dedication to
saving the world from communism crumbles as he
begins to see that he is a pawn in a much different
game. Driven apart by lies, Michael and Scottie must
find their way through a maze of history, memory,
hate and love to a new kind of complicated truth. Half
glamorous fun, half an examination of America's role
in the world, and filled with sun-dappled pasta
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lunches, prosecco, charming spies and horse racing,
The Italian Party is a smart pleasure.

Advanced Open Water Diver Manual
Paperbound Books in Print
U S Navy Diving Manual
The True Story of $100 Million in Lost Russian Gold
-and One Man's Lifelong Quest to Recover It Keith
Jessop and Neil Hanson "Outstanding, inspiring, and
beautifully told. No true tale of the sea makes better
reading."-Clive Cussler Here is the true tale of a smalltime salvage diver, the crushing depths of the sea,
and the richest prize ever found-$100 million in pure
gold. Follow salvage diver Keith Jessop as he battles
nature, governments, traitors, salvage monopolies,
and, of course, lawyers to claim the grand prize of
wrecks-the HMS Edinburgh. Filled with ten tons of
Russian gold, the ship had been sought by many, but
never found. Through unyielding determination,
extraordinary physical prowess, and keen intelligence,
Keith Jessop risks all to reach his final destination, and
keeps readers on the edge of their seats.

Scuba Confidential
Rice Almanac, 4th edition
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All serious divers should have this comprehensive
manual in their library. Dozens of the foremost diving
scientists, educators, and other professionals in the
field have contributed to and reviewed this important
volume. The 6th edition is vastly more robust than
previous editions, and the MSRP is 10% less than
previous editions - giving the reader more value for a
lower price. This sixth edition of the NOAA Diving
Manual builds on earlier editions, combining new
developments in equipment and cutting-edge
methods and procedures to provide a reference text
that is useful for not only scientists but also all divers.
New Chapters Advanced Platform Support - diving
with ROVs/AUVs, submersibles, and atmospheric
diving systems Underwater Photography and
Videography Significantly revised and updated
chapters include: Diving Equipment Procedures for
Scientific Dives Rebreathers Polluted-Water Diving
This edition also includes the new NOAA nitrox tables.

Analysis of Shaolin Chin Na
Women Underwater
This work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important, and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it. This work was
reproduced from the original artifact, and remains as
true to the original work as possible. Therefore, you
will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in
our most important libraries around the world), and
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other notations in the work. This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly
other nations. Within the United States, you may
freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body
of the work. As a reproduction of a historical artifact,
this work may contain missing or blurred pages, poor
pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we
concur, that this work is important enough to be
preserved, reproduced, and made generally available
to the public. We appreciate your support of the
preservation process, and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant.

Manual of Freediving
Diving Equipment: Choice, maintenance and function
is a solid introduction to how diving gear works. It
details the choices divers are faced with, and gives
tips to help ensure it will last. If you want to better
understand diving kit without having to dismantle it
this book is the answer. It is filled with colourful
illustrations and explanations of the hidden inner
workings. Although it is therefore of obvious benefit to
newer divers, Diving Equipment will also be of interest
to qualified divers. Divemasters, instructors, those in
need of a refresher and any non-diver who is curious
about diving equipment are all likely to find out things
they did not previously know. This book covers a wide
range of diving gear including: accessories, BCDs,
computers, cylinders, drysuits, fins, gauges, masks,
rebreathers, regulators, sidemount, snorkels, stages,
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torches, weights, wetsuits, wings and more…
Although many of the dives we make are in tropical
regions, Diving Equipment takes an international
perspective. It covers a range of conditions; discusses
laws and regulations in different parts of the world;
suggests what to look out for and what to ask locals
about. If we are curious, we are often directed to look
at manufacturers’ websites, with their limited
descriptions of how equipment really works. This book
aims to plug the gap. Diving Equipment also includes
some less common and older items for interest and
historical comparison, and finishes with some
speculation on what the future might bring. Reviews
‘A must-have for newly qualified divers, but this
excellent book shouldn’t be dismissed by those with
more experience as a publication on the basics – it
offers far more than that. The vast majority of us
would benefit from a deeper understanding of the
dive-gear on which we rely so heavily, what it does,
how it works and how it should be used and
maintained. This volume delivers such information in
spadeloads, and should be on every diver’s
bookshelf’– Diver magazine (read full review) ‘Some
books you read and pass on, but this is one to keep
and refer back to for many years to come’– British
Diver (read full review) ‘One of the few diving titles
out there that everyone should own and, in my view,
should be a required text for those diving
professionals working in instruction, supervision or
sales’– Steve Warren, INON UK (read full review) ‘First
thing I have to say about this book is that every
sports diver should have one… Diving gear is not
cheap and can become a serious investment, so
knowing what to choose and how best to ensure its
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long and reliable life is to my mind definitely worth
the cost of this book’– Scubaverse Second Edition of
Diving Equipment This English-language second
edition has been completely re-edited and enhanced.
Originally published in Swedish in paperback and
ebook, and in English as an ebook.

Fundamentals of Physics, Extended
This book is a practical guide to sensory evaluation
methods and techniques in the food, cosmetic and
household product industries. It explains the
suitability of different testing methods for different
situations and offers step-by-step instructions on how
to perform the various types of tests. Covering a
broad range of food and non-food product
applications, the book is designed to be used as a
practical reference in the testing environment; a
training manual for new recruits into sensory science,
and a course book for students undertaking industrial
training or academic study.

Solo Diving
Proficiency in underwater communication is not only a
vital part of scuba diving training, it also makes diving
a much more enjoyable and safer experience. Scuba
Diving Hand Signals intends to support beginning
recreational scuba divers in learning underwater
communication via hand signals. More than 240
commonly used gestures are illustrated and grouped
into eight categories: Common signals Problem and
emergency signals Training signals Air Pressure and
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number signals Underwater wildlife signals
Environment signals Emotion signals Miscellaneous
signals Underwater wildlife signals are accompanied
by QR codes that provide access to supplemental
online resources.

Manual for Activities Directed at
Underwater Cultural Heritage
One diver, after a seemingly brief period below the
surface, discovers that his gas supply has run
perilously low. Another, paralyzed, bobs helplessly on
the surface, and when a poorly trained divemaster
attempts rescue, things go from bad to worse. Two
other divers, fascinated by the bountiful undersea life
of the Caribbean, fail to notice that a powerful current
is sweeping them rapidly away from their unattended
boat. These are just a few of the true stories you’ll
find in Diver Down, most of them involving diver error
and resulting in serious injury or death. Each of these
tales is accompanied by an in-depth analysis of what
went wrong and how you can recognize, avoid, and
respond to similar underwater calamities. This unique
survival guide explores the gamut of diving situations,
including cave and wreck diving, deep-water dives,
river and drift diving, decompression sickness, and
much more. It shows you how to prevent tragic
mishaps through: Inspection and maintenance of
primary and secondary diving gear Learning and
following established safety protocols Confirming the
training and credentials of diving professionals
Practicing emergency responses under real-world
conditions
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The Wonders of Salvage
Scuba Confidential is a unique book packed full of
valuable tips and expert advice, giving you
unprecedented access to the secrets of dive
professionals and technical divers. With Scuba
Confidential, you will learn how to master skills and
techniques that will make you a more confident,
capable and safe diver. It offers an informed,
balanced view on some of scuba diving's most
contentious issues like going solo, deep diving and
rebreathers and includes a comprehensive analysis of
how diving accidents happen and how to make sure
you do not become a statistic. Scuba Confidential also
gives you valuable insights on a vast range of topics
such as what it is like to do a cave diving course, how
to make sure you buy the right equipment, what to
consider when choosing an instructor, things even the
pros get wrong and where to find the best diving in
the world. This is candid, no-nonsense practical
advice from a professional who has been involved
over the last three decades with virtually every
aspect of the sport. Have you ever wondered? How to
look as comfortable in the water as the professionals
do? What it is like to dive inside shipwrecks? Which
training courses are most worthwhile? If you would
make a good technical diver? If you should be
considering a rebreather? How you can improve your
diving skills? How you can reduce your air
consumption? Why diving accidents happen and how
to prevent them? Whether you might sometimes
actually be safer solo diving? How to dive deep
safely? Or How muck diving can possibly be any fun?
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Scuba Confidential has the answers to these
questions and many more.

Fodor's Caribbean 2014
This practical guide to underwater survival covers
what divers need to know from air consumption to
equipment redundancy.

Nothing About Us Without Us
Goldfinder
The beautiful locales, exotic plant and sea life, and
relaxing environs of dive locations are even more
peaceful when you are armed with the expertise and
skill to stay safe in any situation. With self-rescues,
buddy rescues, open-water resuscitation, and towing
techniques, Scuba Diving Safety will become your
most valuable diving companion. Covering a full
range of underwater environments, as well as
dangerous marine life, entanglements, and
equipment failures, this vital resource is an essential
reference for every underwater enthusiast. Do not
rely on someone else--or chance--to keep you safe.
Let Scuba Diving Safety help you prepare for the
unexpected and provide the confidence to enjoy your
underwater adventures to the fullest.

Analysis of Shaolin Chin Na
"A study of the global oppression of people with
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disabilities and the international movement that has
recently emerged to resist it A theoretical overview of
disability oppression that shows its similarities to, and
differences from, racism, sexism, and
colonialism."--Jacket.

The Italian Party
Medicare & You Handbook 2020 Find out about
Medicare coverage in 2020, including Medicare Part A,
Part B, Part C (Medicare Advantage), Part D, and
Medicare Supplements (Medigap).

Cartagena & Caribbean Coast Footprint
Focus Guide
Women Underwater - The Comprehensive Guide to
Women in Scuba Diving, aims to reach out to women
with specific information about their place in diving.
With detailed guidance on equipment, medical issues
and social factors, this book reaches women with
inspiring stories from mentors who have forged a
career in unique underwater fields. Authors Jill
Heinerth and Renee Power tackle topics for both
recreational and technical divers while featuring their
vast experience in instruction, consulting and working
in field predominantly governed by men. At times
humorous yet also deadly serious, the book answers
delicate questions about hygiene, equipment fit and
dealing with sexism. Printed in full color and
generously illustrated, Women Underwater will be
published alongside a website and blog that keeps
readers up to date on opportunities, new equipment
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and activities for women divers.

NOAA Diving Manual
This publication traces the history and restoration of
Chandi Borobudur, a Buddhist temple built over 1,000
years ago on the island of Java, Indonesia which was
successfully restored during 1973-1983 and listed as
a World Heritage Site in 1991. It covers the various
aspects of the process, including the long and
painstaking task of logging the position of the stones,
the studies that revealed the underlying sources of
decay, and the important archaeological finds that
provided clues to the temple's spiritual past; and
includes many of the original drawings and
photographs taken from the restoration project
archives.

History of Naval Medicine
This popular book incorporates modern approaches to
physics. It not only tells readers how physics works, it
shows them. Applications have been enhanced to
form a bridge between concepts and reasoning.

Diver Down
150 fast and effective joint locks and cavity strikes.
Includes fundamental training.

Scuba Diving Hand Signals
Planning a trip around the world? The Rough Guide to
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First-Time Around the World is loaded with the very
latest travel information, from visas and insurance to
vaccinations and round-the-world tickets. This book
will help you design the best possible trip, with tips on
using your phone abroad and guidance on which
websites, apps and travel agencies to use to get the
best deals and advice. You'll find insightful
information on what to pack and which festivals not to
miss, how to stay safe and - perhaps most importantly
- how to get under the skin of a place and meet the
locals in a natural way. As well as an inspirational fullcolour 'things not to miss' section, the guide includes
regional profiles and maps to help you plan your route
and plenty of practical advice to help you save
money. The Rough Guide to First-Time Around the
World has everything you need to make your trip as
enriching and memorable as it should be. Make the
most of your time with The Rough Guide to First-Time
Around the World. Now available in PDF format.

The Rough Guide to First-Time Around
The World
History of Naval Medicine including multiple cultures
of the ancient world and Royal Navy and US Navy
Medical. The author worked there for 10 years.

SCUBA Journal
Featuring extensively researched information on
Cartagena and the northern coast of Colombia, this
guide includes advice on trekking through the jungle
and visiting national parks as well as information
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about historic sights. Footprint Focus provides
detailed maps for key towns and cities and advice on
how to travel around. The guide also provides up-todate recommendations on where to eat and sleep,
plus lists of activities such as diving and organized
tours. • Featuring the best beaches, the grandest
historic sights and the most impressive national parks
• Up-to-date recommendations of great places to stay
and eat • Highlights map of the region plus detailed
street maps where relevant • Slim enough to fit in
pocket. The content of Footprint Focus Cartegena and
north coast of Colombia guide has been extracted
from Footprint's Colombia Handbook.

Scuba Fundamental
This fourth edition of the Rice Almanac continues the
tradition of the first three editions by showcasing rice
as the most important staple food in the world and all
that is involved in maintaining rice production. It also
breaks new ground in its coverage of issues related to
rice production, both environmental--including climate
change--and its importance for food security and the
global economy. It also further expands coverage of
the world’s rice production area by featuring 80 riceproducing countries around the world.
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